
Join	B’nai	Tikvah	Sisterhood	as	we	enjoy	a	
Musical	Simchat	Shabbat	and	Dinner	at	

Congregation	B’nai	Tikvah	

1558	Wilmot	Road	in	Deerfield	

Friday,	January	11	at	6:30pm		

Services	will	be	followed	by	a	beautiful	
Shabbat	Dinner	at	approximately	7:30pm.	

Feel	free	to	join	us	for	services	and/or	dinner.	

	
If	you	plan	on	joining	us	for	Shabbat	Dinner,	please	

RSVP	to	brookeplofsky@gmail.com	by	Jan	1st	so	that	we	
will	know	how	much	food	to	order.		

*There	is	no	fee	for	this	event.	
	


